
 

       May 19, 2021 

 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re: Docket No. DW 20-117 (Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.) 

 Request for Change in Rates 

 Settlement Agreement – Temporary Rates 

 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

 

Please find the attached, for the Commission’s consideration, a Settlement Agreement – Temporary 

Rates, entered into by the Commission Staff, Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc., and the Office 

of the Consumer Advocate, for the above-mentioned matter.  

 

Please also note that the recognized intervenors (the Town of Hampstead, the Town of Atkinson, the 

Town of Danville, pro se intervenor Ms. Karen Steele, and pro se intervenor Ms. Sarah Theriault) do 

not take a position on the proposed Settlement Agreement – Temporary Rates. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything 

further. 
 

        Sincerely, 

         

        /s/ Christopher R. Tuomala 

 

        Christopher R. Tuomala, Esq. 

        Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 
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